
FOIA Request for CTDCF records

DEMATTEO, TOM Wed, Jul 23, 2014 at 4:58 PM
To: Emily Prince 

Dear Attorney Prince:

Staff at DCF have conducted a search of agency records in response to your FOIA request.

In response to the first bullet in your letter, DCF has no documents that pertain to the housing of cisgender girls
in facilities designated for males only.

In response to the second bullet in your letter, DCF has no documents that pertain to the housing of transgender
girls in facilities designated for males only other than case records which are not subject to the FOIA pursuant to
§17a-28(b) of the Connecticut General Statutes.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Thomas De Matteo
Assistant Agency Legal Director
Department of Children and Families
505 Hudson Street
Hartford, CT 06106
Telephone:  860-550-6306
Fax:  860-560-7086

-----Original Message-----
From: Emily Prince 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 1:57 PM
To: DEMATTEO, TOM
Subject: FOIA Request for CTDCF records

Mr. Dematteo,

Attached please find a FOIA request.  Please contact me as soon as possible if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
-- Emily T. Prince, Esq.




